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NEW HORIZON SCHOOL

PASADENA

July 6, 2020

Dear Families of Incoming Pre-Kindergarteners,

Thank you for taking the time to join our informal meeting last Monday to discuss the prospects for what school
might look like for your children in the Fall.

After that meeting and a meeting with the Pasadena Public Health Dept. Director, the administration discussed
some options for PK in the Fall that pertain to the early childhood educational program and the corresponding
financial costs.

We are in the process of finalizing options we will be offering only to Pre-K families that will address the specific
needs of this age group in light of the possible schooling requirements by the State and County. We will be
planning to present the options by the end of July and will reach out to each family for their decision. However, in
the meantime, we would like to gather further data to help in our planning process, so please complete

this survey by Friday, July 10.

As we explore these options, we have decided NOT to bill our incoming PK families for 2020-2021 until
August. K-8 families will be billed in July as planned, as the school will continue providing services for a full
educational program, whether online or on campus, for students required to be in school. Please be sure to also
read my email to all NHSP families that will be sent out today.

Sincerely,
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Amira Al-Sarraf, M.S.Ed.
Head of School


https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScumW3dtf_aHMm_ZH4HTCHtNTR-NOkvXMYPo8LoKFLzcVCbcg/viewform?usp=sf_link

